Feidhmeannacht na Seirbhise Slainte
Health Service Executive

Mr. Eamon Scanlon TD,
Dail Eireann,

Leinster House,

Kildare Street

Dublin 2

20" January 2019

Qifig Cheannasai na nEasta

- Patrick Duns, Sraid na Canalach Méire lochtarach BAC 2

Teil: 057-9359964

Qifice of Head of Estates
Sir Patrick Duns, Lower Grand Canal St., Dublin 2
Tel: 057-9350964

PQ 1566/19 * To ask the Minister for Health the expected opening date for the new primary care
centre in Tubbercurry, County Sligo; and if he will make a statement on the matter. - Eamon

Scanlon

Dear Deputy Scanlon,

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above
Parliamentary Question which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response.

Stage 1 of the design process for Tubbercurry Primary Care Centre (PCC) has been completed. It is
intended to purchase a site from Sligo County Council subject to the availability of capital funding and
submit a planning application in 2019. At this stage it is not possible to give an expected opening date

for the centre.
Yours sincerely,

.2:1( Curran
ecad of Estates
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